
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 5:45pm 

to discuss the Moratorium on Street Level Residential Development in the former Village of Port 

Henry at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

  Luci Carpenter  Councilwoman  

  Matthew Brassard  Councilman 

   

Others Present:  William Trybendis, Rene Anderson-Chamber, Andrea Anesi, Chip Perry-

WWTP, Richard Lapier-Codes, Brandy Michener-Ambulance Squad, Lohrer McKinstry, Sharon 

O’Connor, Jamie Wilson-Highway, Gail Pilger, Ronnie Cunningham, Art Morgan-Water & 

Sewer, Lou Paris-Ambulance and Rose French-Town Clerk.  

 

Supervisor Scozzafava opened the meeting at 5:45pm by saluting the flag.  He then read the legal 

notice calling for the Public Hearing. 

 

 The Supervisor gave a brief history on the moratorium on street level residential development in 

the former Village of Port Henry.  It started to preserve spaces for retail development on the 

main street. The Supervisor feels it is important to extend this Local Law for another year.   

 

Floor Open To The Public: 

 

N/A 

 

The Supervisor asked the Town Board if they had any questions.  Councilman Brassard asked if 

we would have to continue with zoning if we keep extending the moratorium.  The Supervisor 

asked Councilman Brassard to look into this.  The Supervisor strongly recommends that the 

Town extend the moratorium. 

 

The Hearing adjourned at 5:50pm. 

 

         ________________________ 

         Town Clerk  


